
 

2024 ACTIVITIES 

WIVADEV CELEBRATES THE INTERNATIONAL DAY OF THE GIRL 

CHILD AT G.H.S MILE 16 

On October 11, 2024, WIVADEV proudly celebrated the International Day of the 

Girl Child with impactful outreach at GHS Mile 16 Bolifamba and St. Bernard High 

School Buea. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the administrations of both schools 

for their invaluable collaboration, which made this important event possible. 

During our sessions, we highlighted the significance of girls having a vision for their 

future, emphasizing how this vision can transform not only their lives but also their 

communities. We also engaged the boys in discussions about the critical importance 

of respecting girls and the need to prevent abuse. This education is essential in 

combating issues like teenage pregnancy and single motherhood, which can severely 

limit opportunities for a for girls in future. 

Our mission was to foster a nurturing environment where both girls and boys can 

thrive together, empowering the next generation to build a more equitable and 

supportive community. 

It was a pleasure partnering with the Administration of GHS Mile 16 and St. Bernard 

High School, Women for Development Ladies of substance Women Advancing 

Nations Celine’s Teacher and Lord's foundation - Cetalf to make this happen. Kudos 

to you all, it was a great team. 

You can join us to push this vision as we enter the execution phase. Contact us via 

any of the numbers on the flyer or write to us via any of our social Media Handles. 
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